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1 WESTFIELD DEVELOPMENT AT TUGGERH 
 27/08/2010 Tony Kelly 

Minister for Planning 
NFA Letter advising Westfield has not lodged an Environmental 

Assessment and that it will be publically exhibited for min 30 days 
and encouraged TEPCP to review the document at that time. 

2 WYONG SHIRE COUNCIL'S NEW PRECICT "TOUKLEY" 
 7/09/2010 TOUKLEY 

PRECINCT 
NFA Debra Meier's email providing  flyer for initial meeting at 7:00pm 

on Wednesday 17th November, 2010.  

3 GRAFFITI MANAGEMENT STRATEGY 
 10/08/2010 TEPCP 

 
NFA Covering letter to Julie Vaughn - SoSafe's Rick Winkler's 

27/07/2010 Presentation ot Graffitti Forum DVD  
 16/08/2010 TEPCP NFA Letter to SoSafe's Rick Winkler  enclosing DVD and asking 

location of retail outlets.  
 23/08/2010 WSC 

Joanne Boccalatte 
NFA WSC Graffiti Management Strategy summary 

 
 31/08/2010 SOSAFE 

Rick Winkler 
NFA Email advising products available from "Elite Cleaning Supplies" 

Tuggerah Business Park Unit 2, 11 Reliance Drv, Tuggerah NSW 
 3/09/2010 WSC 

Julie Vaughn 
NFA Advice on extensive vandalism to LPMA's  derelict Long Jetty 

Sailing Club. 
 3/09/2010 TEPCP 

 
NFA Letter advising vandalism to toilet block in Tuggerah Parade at 

Archbold Street. 

4 DATA PROJECTOR FOR THE ENTRANCE COMUNITY CENTRE 
 02/09/2010 TEPCP ACTIVE WSC Community Grant Application submission in amount of 

$2,100.00 submitted. 

5 THE ENTRANCE CHANNEL 

 01/09/2010 Michael Donovan NFA Email proposing two 3m x 3m culvert instead of dredging the 
channel. 

 01/09/2010 TEPCP 
Secretary 

NFA Email advising him that the proposed waterway area would cause 
flooding around Tuggerah Lakes. 

6 WSC ORDINARY MEETING 
 12/08/2010 WSC 

Cameron Bell 
NFA WSC's snapshot of  Council Meeting.   

 26/08/2010 WSC 
Cameron Bell 

NFA WSC's snapshot of  Council Meeting .  

7 THE ENTRANCE PENINSULA PLANNING SCHEME 
 24/08/2010 WSC 

Steve Ashton 
ACTIVE Reply on status of No 501 The Entrance Road now zoned 2b could 

now only be used for residential  stating he has put this in his " 
TEPPS Issues" folder for consideration of LEP 2011 process/ Long 
Jetty Master Plan. 

8 SOCIAL HOUSING AT THE ENTRANCE 
 30/08/2010 Grant McBride 

 
ACTIVE Letter enclosing reply from Minister for Housing. 

 07/09/2010 WSC 
Kerry Forrest 

ACTIVE Email advising NSW Housing reply.. 

 25/08/2010 Frank Terenzie 
Minister for Housing 

ACTIVE Letter to Grant McBride addressing issues raised by TEPCP. 

 23/08/2010 Kristian Ruming 
MACQUARIE UNI 

ACTIVE Invitation to participate in Research Program on Social Housing in 
The Entrance. 

9 WILLOW CREEK POLUTION 
 14/07/2010 MAYOR 

Bob Graham 
NFA Letter advising turbidity is from private properties which will be 

hard for the Tuggerah Lakes Estuary Management Plan to address 
and at this time it is of lesser priority to other stream improvements.  



 
 
 
 
 
10 WYONG SHIRE COUNCIL LETTERS ON D.A'S 
 08/09/2010 WSC NFA DA for land adjacent to and on the south side of Stockland's Bay 

Village Shopping Centre. 

11 MEET THE DOBELL CANDIDATES 

 18/08/2010 TEPCP NFA Email from Vivienne Scott thanking all on a successful meeting. 
 

 25/08/2010 TEPCP NFA Letter to Craig Thompson, thanking him for attending and 
congratulating him on being returned. 

 25/08/2010 TEPCP NFA Letter to John McNamara thanking him for attending. 

 25/08/2010 TEPCP NFA Letter to Scott Rickard thanking him for attending. 

12 WYONG SHIRE COUNCIL  

 6/09/2010 WSC NFA Letter  advising dates of Boat Ramp closures and new advisory 
signage.  The boat ramp at Marine Parade will be closed. 

 3/09/2010 WSC 
Lesley Crawley 

NFA Letter from Manager Governance and Administration  to the 
Treasurer, confirming web site registration  is a reasonable 
administration cost.   She also asked that TEPCP monitor it's 
expenditure in relation to refreshments.  She suggested that TEPCP 
consider asking members to bring their own refreshments 

 14/09/2010 TEPCP 
Charles Harvey 

NFA Letter to WSC . expressing disappointment in the suggestion, that 
members to bring their own refreshments, pointing out that TEPCP 
is made up of volunteers who give their own time, computers and 
equipment without charge to Council 
 

NOTE TEPCP RECEIVES AND MONITORS ALL DEVELOPMENT APPLICTAION NOTICES FROM COUNCIL. 
 


